Plain Language Summary for New Source Review (NSR) Initial
Application for Air New Source Review Permit Number 172584

The following summary is provided for this pending air permit application being reviewed by the Texas
Commission on Environmental Quality as required by 30 Texas Administrative Code Chapter 39. The
information provided in this summary may change during the technical review of the application and are not
federal enforceable representations of the permit application.

VEKA South, Inc (CN603236381) has submitted an application for initial permit number 172584. The Terrell
Facility (RN105326854) will produce/manufacture synthetic profiles for window, doors, and shutters at 107
Metrocrest Way, Terrell, Kaufman County.

This permit will authorize 2 lamination lines to apply finishing panels to vinyl profiles. VEKA South, Inc. has
listed in the application the pollutants and amounts that will be emitted for each facility. Below is the total
amount for each pollutant that is proposed to be emitted each year for all the facilities.

Proposed Emissions

Pollutant

(tons per year)
Methylene Chloride 9.50
Acetone 0.17

The laminator lines use dripping machines which have high transfer efficiency and minimize emissions.
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